
April 14, 2003 
 
 
Town Departments 
Sudbury, MA 01776 
 
 
RE: Sudbury Day Festival Department Meeting April 30, 2003 
 
Dear Sudbury Town Departments, 

The 2003 Sudbury Day Festival, which will again be held on the grounds of Peter 
Noyes, Town Hall, and Heritage Park, has entered its logistical planning stage.  To 
ensure the success of this year's event, we ask you to join us in this phase of the 
preparations.   

This meeting will start at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, April 30,2003 on the steps of Town 
Hall and begin with a walk of the site that will host an international array of entertainers, 
food vendors, artisans and exhibitors, as well as the extremely successful children’s 
games and activities pavilion. 
 
The purpose of the Sudbury Day Festival is to create an event where community 
members of all ages can come together in appreciation of the different cultural heritages 
that create our united town.  Last year, over 2,500 people enjoyed the festivities and 
participated in the various activities.   
 
Sudbury Day is scheduled for Saturday, September 20, 2003 from 12 noon – 5 p.m.  
Although it is being organized by the Sudbury Day Committee, we need support from all 
of the Town’s departments to make this event a success.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact any of the individuals listed here.  
See you at the meeting and thank you in advance for your help! 
 
 
Contacts: Aruna Pundit Lisa Barth Abby Ward 
 978 440-8900 978 443-8221 978 443-7723 
 lvb@simplydirect.com  circlep@earthlink.net 


